Schedule A

Mitchell Rubenstein, Manager
Vero Beach Broadcasters, LLC
1235 16" Street

Vero Beach, FL 32960

Dear Mr. Rubenstein:

In connection with Cornerstone Community Radio, Inc.’s (“CCR”) plan to sell the construction
permit for FM Translator Station W257DE, Stuart, Florida (FCC Facility ID Number 156402)
(the “Translator”) to Vero Beach Broadcasters, LLC (“VBB”), 1 hereby grant permission to
VBB, pursuant to Section 73.3517(a) of the FCC’s rules, to file an application with the FCC
proposing 2 minor modification of the authorized facilities of the Translator (“Translator
Relocation Application”), subject only to the following provisos: (i) An application for FCC
consent to the assignment of the Translator from CCR to VBB shall be pending before the FCC
on the date that the Translator Relocation Application is filed; and (ii) The Translator Relocation
Application shall be filed no earlier than the opening of the filing window (which the FCC has
announced shall be January 29, 2016) during which applications may be filed by Class C and
Class D AM station licensees for modification of authorizations for FM translators intended to
rebroadcast their AM stations’ signals.

VBB has CCR’s permission to include a copy of this letter in the Translator Relocation
Application.

Sincerely yours,

Richard L. Van Zandt, President
Comerstone Community Radio, Inc.






